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END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION (EOL) 
PCN NUMBER  
EOL20001 

DATE 
April 8, 2020 

CUSTOMER(S) 
ALL CUSTOMERS 
PROJECT(S) AFFECTED 
DT0010-GG, DT028BTFT-PTS1, DT028CTFT-PTS, DT035BTFT-PTS1, DT043TFT-PTS1, PM9690, PM9796, 
PM9879, PM9879-GG, PM9950, PM9975 
EFFECTIVE DATE / OTHER REFERENCE 
• IMMEDIATE 
 
 

DETAILS 

REASON FOR THE TERMINATION 

Due to the end of life of the PCAP Driver IC, FT5346. 

LAST TIME BUY 
May 29, 2020. 
 

REPLACEMENT PRODUCT 

Replacement PCAP Driver IC: FT5446.  Focaltech indicates backward compatibility with FT5346.   SEACOMP 
recommends that customer verifies backward compatibility with existing product 
 
 
Thank you for your continued interest in SEACOMP products and services. For additional assistance or questions, please 
contact SEACOMP Customer Service at sales@seacomp.com or the sales contact you are working with. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
For and on behalf of SEACOMP 
 
 
 
 
         
Cy Johnson    
Director of Engineering 
 




